
CRRSAA (HEERF II) Emergency Financial Aid Grant Notice (July 9, 2021) 
 

 
FCIM has signed and returned to the U.S. Department of Education the Certification 
and Agreement and the assurance that FCIM has used the applicable amount of funds 
designated under the CRRSAA program to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students. 

The total amount of funds that FCIM will receive from the Department pursuant to the 
institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students under the CRRSAA program is $52,532.00. Of this amount, FCIM has, to date, 
received a total of $26,266.00. 

As of the date of this notice, FCIM has distributed all of the above-referenced 
$26,266.00 to eligible students. 
 
Based on information submitted through the online application process that was 
completed as of June 14, 2021, a total of 30 FCIM students have been deemed eligible to 
receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the CRRSAA program. 
 
The amount of grant distributable to any given eligible student is determined by such 
student’s demonstrated level of need, which may be “Level 1”, “Level 2” or “Level 3”. 
Each student with “Level 1” need received $596.95. Each student with “Level 2” need 
received $1,193.91. Each student with “Level 3” need received $1,790.86. 
 
During the upcoming Fall 2021 semester that will begin on July 26, 2021, FCIM will 
conduct another round of online application process to help determine which students 
will be eligible to receive any portion of the remaining $26,266.00 in CRRSAA grant 
funds that FCIM is approved to receive and distribute. 


